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Nov 21st - Nov 25th  Week at a Glance
Monday Hot Lunch - Pizza

Scholastic Book Fair open 2:45 - 3:10

Tuesday Scholastic Book Fair open: 8:30 - 8:50
Grade 6/7 volleyball home game vs. Garden City
Grade 4/5 TCO2 Presentation 

Wednesday Grade 6/7 TCO2 Presentation 
Scholastic Book Fair open 2:45 - 3:10

Thursday

Friday Professional Learning Day - No School

Howard DeBeck 
Elementary

8600 Ash Street

Richmond, BC

V6Y 2S3

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Cori Anderson
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

9:55 - 10:10 Recess

12:00 -12:50 Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Important Dates!
Nov 21 Hot Lunch - Pizza

Nov 21 
- 24

Scholastic Book Fair!

Nov 25 Professional Learning 
Day - School is Closed

Dec 14 Reports sent home to 
families for all classes

TBD Winter Sing-a-long 
Concert with families

Dear Families,


As mentioned in previous newsletters, how we communicate student 
learning will look different this year.  The Richmond School District is 
moving towards all schools using the MyEducation Bc Parent Portal to 
publish the written learning updates in December, March and June.  
Families can also use the Parent Portal to view attendance and other 
student information.  You should expect to receive an email with your login 
ID and temporary password in the next week or so.  Please know that we 
understand that this is a change, so we will be sending home paper copies 
in envelopes on Wednesday, December 14th to ensure that all families are 
able to view their child’s report card.        


We are excited for the return of the Scholastic Book Fair next week!  We 
are encouraging families to use the virtual book fair option (see the 
information below) when purchasing items.  Students will have an 
opportunity to look for items during the times that they can visit with their 
class.  In the past, we have had issues with lost or stolen money, so if you 
do need to send your child with money, so that your child has the 
experience of buying something (which is a part of the fun), please have a 
conversation with your child about keeping the money safe and to only buy 
items for themselves.           


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca or coanderson@sd38.bc.ca.


Wishing you all good health,


Kathy Pantaleo and Cori Anderson
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SCHOLASTIC 
BOOK FAIR 

NOV 21ST - 24TH! 
The book fair is back! Students will have
class time to look and purchase items. 

 Families can buy items using the link below
to avoid the issue of lost or stolen money. 

                                                                             In-Person Book Fair
Times:

Monday: 
2:45pm-3:10pm

Tuesday: 
8:30am-8:50am

Wednesday: 
2:45pm-3:10pm

https://virtualbookfairs.
scholastic.ca/pages/5181278
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